
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To:        Aston Martin Lagonda Global Holdings plc 

Banbury Road 

Gaydon 

Warwick CV35 0DB 

United Kingdom 

  

 

18 November 2020 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Combined Circular and Prospectus – Consent  

We refer to the combined circular and prospectus to be published by Aston Martin Lagonda Global 

Holdings plc (the “Company”) on or around 18 November 2020 (the “Circular and Prospectus”) in 

connection with the proposed strategic co-operation agreement between the Company and Mercedes-

Benz AG and the proposed equity placing by the Company.  

The Circular and Prospectus includes certain references to Barclays Bank PLC. 

We hereby confirm that Barclays Bank PLC has given and has not withdrawn its consent to the 

publication of the Circular and Prospectus with the inclusion therein of references to its name in the 

form and context in which it appears.  

This letter is for your information only and should not be relied upon by any other person.  

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Derek Shakespeare, Managing Director 

For and on behalf of Barclays Bank PLC 

5 The North Colonnade 

Canary Wharf 

London  

E14 4BB 

 


